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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 12:09 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: retail gun zoning legislation

 

________________________________________ 

From: Karen Robelen <KEGordon@aol.com> 

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 2:56 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: retail gun zoning legislation 

 

To the Mayor: 

 

Please count me among the many voices here in Scarsdale who are adamantly against any gun sales in our village.  I 

support the retail gun zoning legislation. 

 

Thanks and best regards, 

 

Karen G. Robelen 

Fox Meadow 


